
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 

3 There was heard a report by Inspector Maxwell Shaw, Police Scotland, 
advising 

 
(1) of the positive statistics that had been reported for the period from 1st August 

2024 to date in relation to violence, drugs, anti-social behaviour and drugs 
supply; 
 

(2) that there had been a reduction in calls reporting crime; 
 

(3) that no adverse feedback had been received since the opening of the Thistle 
Service and that good relationships had been established with managers at 
the facility; and  
 

(4) that more information in relation to local surgeries would be publicised shortly. 
 

After consideration, the Partnership 
 

(a) noted the report; and 
 

(b) raised concerns and questions that were addressed by Inspector Shaw. 
 
 
 
 


